
Dear Legislators 
I am a family physician with 50 years experience and have witnessed adverse effects--some of them with 
crippling life long consequences-- resulting from vaccinations. These were in children who had been 
vaccinated by other physicians, and the majority of the adverse effects were not reported by the doctors 
of these children. 
The point is, vaccinations are neither all good (and safe) nor are they all bad, and it's imperative that 
Oregonian parents retain their right to choose vaccinating their children or not. Please do the right thing 
here.  
Sincerely, 
Nicholas Nossaman, MD 
Denver, Colorado 
 


